REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER

99-00-204

<3 May 2024, Sofia

Subject: Project Neptun Deep, beneficiaries OMV Petrom S.A. and RomGaz Black Sea LTD

Dear Minister FECHET,

With reference to the transboundary Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)
procedure for the Neptune Deep Project, located in the Romanian part of the Black Sea and
the public consultation held in Kavarna town on 15 May 2024, according to art.3, para 8 of
the Espoo Convention I would like to provide you with the Sollowing documentation:

1. Minutes of the public consultation, held in Kavarna town on 15 May 2024,

2. Proposals, recommendations, opinions and objections, received in the Ministry of
Environment and Water.

H.E. Mr. Mircea FECHET

Minister of Environment, Water and Forests of Romania
12 Libretti Blvd.,

Sector S, Bucharest, Romania
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I would like to inform you that in accordance with the Bulgarian legislation ( Article
17, para 5 of The Ordinance for the Conditions and the Order for Implementing EIA) within
10 day period afier the public consultation the contractor shall present to the competent body
written statement concerning the proposals, recommendations, opinions and objections.

Annexes: according to the text by e-mail to the contact point under the Espoo
Convention of Romania ‘

Yaurs sincerely,

Petar Dimitrov
Minister of Environment ang Water




